
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RPR/NVF 24th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: YEAR 11 WORKSHOPS 
 
We are pleased to confirm that as of Monday, 30th of September, the Year 11 after school workshops 
will be starting; these will run from 3:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m., according to the attached rota (please 
note that the week beginning the 30th of September is a Week 1).  We have a system in place 
whereby, should a student be invited to a workshop by their classroom teacher, that workshop 
becomes a requirement for the student to attend.  This means if they fail to attend, you will receive 
an automated email that lets you know that this is the case.  Please be aware that this email is from 
a “non-reply” address and is for school and parental information only. 
 
In addition to these structured workshops, we are making the BC2 classroom available for Year 11 
students from 3:00 p.m. until 4:30 p.m. every night for homework and/or revision, in order to give 
students a calm working space that they can use with friends.  
 
I would ask that you encourage your son/daughter to make the most of these opportunities, as 
students who actively engage in the workshops, and the self-organisation of homework and revision, 
make significantly more progress in their subjects and, as such, leave Year 11 with more options for 
the next stage of their lives.  It is worth noting that the Pre-Public examinations start in only five 
weeks. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr R Prutton 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


